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Dear Monsignor/Father,

| write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share information with you
as needed.

Implementation of Traditionis Custodes

| send to you attached below a letter to priests from Cardinal Gregory along with a
decree and the Liturgical Norms regarding the implementation of Traditionis Custodes in
The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington. The decree and norms are effective
on September 21, 2022.
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Should you have any questions, please be in touch with Fr. Anthony Lickteig, Episcopal
Vicar for Clergy and Secretary for Ministerial Leadership, at LickteigA@adw.org or Mr.
Timothy Johnston, Director ofthe Office of Worship, at JohnstonT @adw.org.

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/ for a
listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and cathstan.org and elpreg.org for

the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers.
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As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know
that you can email me at FarrellT@adw.org, or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or
cell at 202-531-4550.

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, | am
Sincerely in Christ,

Terence Farrell
Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia
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